
    Family Photo 
 

 

 
Hello Spul'u'Kwuks Elementary Families! 
 
Exciting News!  Family photos are coming up soon!  The sessions will take place on Nov.14TH 
and Nov.15th  at the school.  This environment allows us to provide quality portrait 
sessions within a comfortable location.  Our goal is to provide portraits that CELEBRATE you 
and your Family.  
 
This is a fundraiser!  The sitting fee is 30 dollar.  All proceeds from the sitting fee will go 
directly back to the school.  Each Family will receive a complimentary 8x10 print, that can be 
ordered online. Shipping is the only cost.  
 
 
To book your Family portrait sitting, please visit this link: 
 
 
Family Sitting 
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule/04313d09/appointment/69526765/calendar/108894
68?appointmentTypeIds[]=69526765 
 
If you have any questions after reviewing our sign-up page, please contact our service team 
  
Phone: 1.888.644.4494 

Email: help@mountainwest.ca   or spulpac@gmail.com 


